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Comments: As an avid climber and lover of the wilderness, I am opposed to the proposed legislation. I believe

that fixed anchors are a safe, ethical, and important part of climbers legitimate use of our natural lands. They are

non imposing, barely noticed, and a necessary part of rock climbing, which is my personal favorite way to enjoy

these lands. Please take into account my and other climbers opinions about this important issue.


